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To: Solorio, Eric@Energy
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June 19, 2012

8794 Wahl Street
Santee, CA 92071

Dear Mr Solorio,

As a resident of Santee, concerned father and an avid mountain biker, | strongly oppose Quail
Brush Power Plant (11-AFC-03). Its proposed location threatens the quality of life, health of
citizens that live in this area, and Mission Trails park.

Because we live in close proximity to the site where this power plant is supposed to be built we
will be exposed to high levels of noise and air pollution on daily basis. My family and | walk and
hike the trails of Mission Trails Regional Park on regular basis. My friends and | go for mountain
bike rides at Mission Trails park at least twice a week. We don’t have to travel by car to ride
anywhere else because we have a wonderful park right here. We will not have where to go to
exercise and relax, if the power plant is going to be built on the border of Mission Trails. It is
known that power plants such as this cause people to have, besides other health problems,
diminished lung capacity. | worry about the health of my family and my friends if this plant is
going to be built. | worry that the Mission Trails Regional Park will suffer from being a neighbor
to the power plant.

| teach my daughter to live a healthy life. We don’t sit in front of television or spent a lot of time
on computers. We play outside, hike, explore, and learn about nature. With the power plant in
our backyard this will not be possible. Please, help us stop Quail Brush Power Plant and live a
healthy environmentally friendly life.

Sincerely,

Scott Braden



